RM of Heart's Hill No. 352 Retirement



The RM of Heart's Hill held their annual Ratepayers Meeting on April 17th at the Major Community Hall. An integral part of the meeting was the presentation a

long term service awards and honorarium to Gabriel Kohlman. Gabe was presented the Public Service Award from the RM of Heart's Hill and the recognition and appreciation from SARM.

Gabe was first elected to council in 1992 and served 20 years as Councillor for Division 3 for 20 years. Over the years, Gabe being very community minded proved to be a very dedicated councillor serving on many boards. He was especially passionate and devoted to the KDL Wellness Centre, Pioneer Haven and the presevation of the PFRA community pasture.